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[ATTACHMENT A |

April 15, 2010 | | |REDACTED|

Jeff Rask
Global Account Manager
Governmeant & Education Solutions
Qwest
501 W, 2nd Avenue, Sulte 100
Spokane WA 99201

Regarding: _Branch Request for NXX

| Dear Jeff

_ located at_ Spokane Washington, is

expanding its existing campus through-construction of additional facilities this year and
upcoming years. As a result of this 10-year growth plan and long range planning,
will require additional telephone numbers for the campus. Several times in the past,
ﬁhas requested blocks of telephona numbers but has only been able to receive limited
non continuous telephone numbers. The limited number of telephone numbers has made it very
difficult to manage today's telecommunication needs and will not be able o meet the needs of
the near future. :

As part of the [l expansion beginning this spring/summer 2010, we wil need to acquire
new telsphone numbers to support the existing telephone number needs fori
along with the telephone numbaer availability to support the following projects:

Pending I budgetary approval, I v/!| be opening a new- buildin

and will require 1,500 new telephone numbers in 2013/14. This building will fikely include a
supported _and the relocation of _ i

I - jointly exploring the need for on or near NN

housing. This will require the addition of :appro)clmately 2 000 new telephone numbers in
- 2014/15. - ‘ ‘ ‘

Thare are negotiations in progress that involve a | | for_
science related companies within the that would require another 500-1000

telephone numbers.

Today, we have 1,400 DID telephone numbers into our_and we have
exhausted the telephone numbers. This summer, on July 1, 2010, we will need an additional

1,500 new telephone numbers to support the deployment of our new VolP telephone system.
_Jneeds to acquire a total of approximately 6,500 new telephone numbers to

support our current demands and to support our fast approaching expansion projects.
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_neads the new telephone number range to be in the 2XXX to the 8XXX range to

be able to incorporate with our dialing plan.
| . | REDACTED
_cannot use blocks that begin with 0, 1, or 9 because of our coordinated dialing

plan.

I look forward to working with Qwest on this transition. If you have any questions, please let me
know.

Sincerel




